
GATEWAY’S 
ROAD SAFETY BUDDIES!

There are some very important ‘people’ we would like you to meet… 
These are our ‘Road Safety Buddies!’ 

With thanks to a very kind and generous donation by the West Lancashire Freemasons Charity - 
we have been able to purchase these traffic reminders to display at key times of the day to keep 

everybody safe!

Last Week we were visited by the West Lancashire 
Freemasons Charity and the Blackpool Gazette to 
advertise our Road Safety Campaign! 

Our Road Safety buddies will be placed by our gates at 
drop off and pick up times to ensure the safety of our 
families.

Please THINK BEFORE YOU PARK! 

For the full article visit Blackpool Gazette Website: 
https://www.blackpoolgazette.co.uk/education/gateway-and-unity-academies-receive-s
chool-buddies-to-protect-pupils-from-dangerous-parking-3237406

Keep your eyes peeled for the printed version… 
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